
25 November 2019

Dear Players,

The Squash Rackets Federation of India will be selecting up to 4 men & 4 women for
participation in the 20th Asian Team Championships, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia
from 25-29 March 2020.

The Selection Committee will select the team on the basis of results at the 77th

National Championships to be held in Chennai from 9-15 February 2020 and PSA /
SRFI Rankings.

Thereafter there will be a training camp from 15 March 2020. Participation in the 77th

National Championships and training camp is mandatory for eventual selection /
participation in the Asian Team Championships 2020.

Wishing you all the best!

Regards

Cyrus Poncha
Secretary General


